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Joint Committee on Addiction and Community Safety Response 

 

Re: House Bill 3197 

 

Dear Co-Chairs Senator Prozanski and Representative Kropf, Co-Vice Chair 

Representative Mannix and members of the Committee: 

 

So, what are Oregon politicians supporting this legislation thinking of doing in light of 

people having less—and diminishing—discretionary money while dealing with 

persistent rising prices these days?  

Let me guess... more taxes!  

We, the citizens of the great state of Oregon are not the legislature's cash cow! You 

can not fix everything. You can not generate prosperity by increasing taxes. Why is 

that so difficult to understand? 

It's much more important to kill bad bills than to pass good ones. House Bill 3197 is a 

bad bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Richard Wisner 


